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Welcome Back

Welcome back to all our members. We wish you all a Happy New Year and hope you had a Merry Christmas. Hopefully everyone will be refreshed and ready for a new year of BMX action.

Racing

Racing commences for 2007 on the 27th of January (Australia Day long weekend), starting at 3.30pm. Parents please remember that riders MUST wear long sleeved tops tucked into pants; also long socks to cover their ankles must be worn. This is NOT negotiable. Helmets must be done up tight (two finger space between strap and chin). During practice riders must not stop on the track, in particular the top of berms and jumps on the 1st straight. These rules are for your own safety. Riders must also be reminded that the car park in front of the BMX track will be sectioned off before racing to be used as a warm-up track. This area has become quite dangerous with kids, bikes & cars all vying for their own space. Please keep this area clear. Thank you.
Christmas Wind-Up

The annual Southside Christmas wind-up was a great success and I’m sure everyone enjoyed themselves. Thanks to all those members who contributed to the delicious lunch. Many thanks also to the committee members who organised this enjoyable day. Everything from the venue, games, raffle, food, Santa visit and trophies was organised by your hardworking committee, each of whom devoted a considerable amount of their time to make this event work so well. On behalf of all our grateful members, THANK YOU!

Come & Try Day

Southside will be participating in the National “Come and Try Day” promotion on Saturday February 10. This event will be promoted both by the BMX National and State bodies as well as by individual clubs. If you have any friends or family who are interested in the sport this is their opportunity to come and try! Pass the word around and also let everyone know they need to wear long sleeves and pants, bring a bike helmet and gloves and their bikes. More information will be available soon. 

Trophies

While a great deal of effort is spent recording and calculating scores for trophies, sometimes small errors are made. The computerised system used by Southside is the same system used by clubs all over Australia, and while it is very efficient it doesn’t allow much flexibility. Therefore we ask that parents please remember that if they are not happy with the trophy awarded – or not awarded – they exercise some restraint and not berate the registrar. Calculating final scores is a difficult job and we must remember that our registrar is a volunteer, like all of our other committee members. We assure you any problems with trophies will be addressed. It is also important to remember that to be eligible for trophies riders MUST race 8 out of 10 club race meets per round.

Thank You

Many thanks to Tony Keogh for the kind donation of bottled water to the Club, it is very much appreciated.
Leaving Early

If you have to leave during racing for any reason before moto 5, please tell the staging officials. This saves time in them calling out your name several times and waiting for someone who is not going to show up. Thanks for your cooperation.
Canteen

There is a roster in place to help with various duties in the canteen. We need your help; it is too busy for one person. Please see Lisa & put your name down. Donations of cakes etc for afternoon tea are also very welcome. Parents please keep your children out of the canteen on race days. It is very busy & dangerous. This applies to ALL riders and siblings, if mum is working in the canteen, you must wait at the door. If you want food & drink please go to the front like everyone else. Thank you for your cooperation.
Nominations

Due to the large number of riders nominating at Southside, racing will have start on time. Therefore nominations will close at 3.20pm SHARP!!!!! IF YOU ARRIVE LATER THAN 3.20pm YOU WILL BE ABLE TO RACE BUT YOU WILL NOT BE SCORED

Gate Practice - Thursdays

Carl and his band of willing helpers are back with the gate practice starting Thursday 8th February 4 – 6pm. Please note, we cannot open the track without 1st Aid in attendance & riders in full race/protective gear. NO children under 18 years are to operate any gate equipment & or safety flags. As per BMXA rulings. Any parental help would be appreciated. See Carl or Ross at the track.

	Licenses due to expire:


Michael Emery
22 January 2007
Kiahn Morley
28 January 2007

Cameron Ainger
31 January 2007
Nelson Aranda
5 February 2007

Ande Di Fonzo
5 February 2007
Joshua Betts
11 February 2007

Chris Lukaitis
18 February 2007
Joel Stevens
21 February 2007
	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Westside (Balcatta) Super Series #1
-
Saturday 17th February at 3:30pm (Twilight)

Thank you to our sponsors
















PAGE  
southsidebmx.tripod.com

www.bmxsportswa.com.au

